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From:

Sent: 12 January 2021 15:42

To:

Subject: Local Bidiversity Sites:  Glen Estate

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION: External Email  

Dear SBC  

I spoke this afternoon with  SBC Planning Officer regarding the following two proposed 
Local Biodiversity sites, which (other than a small plot  in the Fethan Wood site) are both entirely within the 
boundary of Glen Estate.  We had previously received correspondence from  
addressed to my late wife  

SITES ON GLEN ESTATE
 - Killburn 
- Fethan Wood 

While we fully support his initiative there are a number of mapping issues that need to be addressed.  Rather 
than going into detail here I would appreciate an opportunity to speak directly with someone informed about 
why the boundaries have been proposed as shown and perhaps to offer some suggestions on how to correct 
them. 

For example, on the proposed Killburn site plan, an occupied cottage and its curtilage have been included in 
addition to the head-pond associated with a disused hydro electric scheme.  The plan also includes the 
works associate with Estate’s main water supply. 

At the Fethan Wood site, the majority of the proposed lands are part of the commercial forestry plantations 
of the Estate.  I refer you to IACS Location Code 640/0002.  Much of this area would be subject to periodic 
clear felling. 

Best wishes 

William Staempfli 
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